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OFFICE OF

: CENTRAL FIRE STATION
FIRE COMMISSIONERS

70 ASH STREET
Telephone 46

Lewiston Fire Department

Lewiston, Maine, October 28, 1947 «
The Mayor of the City of Lewiston

The Honorable Louis P. Gagne, Mayor,
City Building,
Lewiston, Maine.

Dear Mayor Gagne:

Acknowledging the receipt of yours of October 27, relative to
the Burial Detail for our deceased war veterans.

Sir, you may rest assured that we shall do every thing possible
to comply with your recommendations .

Very respectfully yours,
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Z. F. Drouin
CHIEF ENGINEER
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